Hello Jerri,

Can you please circulate to CPSC members for addition to Tuesday's agenda:

Motion to CPSC re: Neighbour Good Event Equipment Lending Policy

Wheresas Home & School Associations, though affiliated with their home schools are not mandated bodies of the Thames Valley School Board, in much the same way as community associations may be affiliated with the Urban League of London and as these associations organize events during the school year that build a sense of community and neighbourhood that is not limited to the school community itself;

Staff be requested to consider and report back before the beginning of the 2019-2020 school year on the viability of extending the definition of eligible groups in the current equipment lending policy (defined as groups of neighbours working to build community in their neighbourhood. This could be a neighbourhood association or an informal group of neighbours) to include home & school associations, to allow for those bodies to be eligible for equipment lending during the school calendar year.

Shawn Lewis City Councillor, Ward 2 London ON